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Welcome to FERC Watch – a customer service provided by Transco. Questions or comments 
related to the information contained in FERC Watch should be directed to Marg Camardello at 
713-215-3380 or Ron Goetze at 713-215-4631. 

 
Atlantic Sunrise Project (Docket Nos. CP15-138-000 and RP17-952-000) 
On September 7, 2017, the Commission granted Transco’s September 1, 2017 request to 
proceed with construction of new Compressor Stations 605 and 610, as well as the use of the 
Rausch Creek Contractor Yard.  On September 15, 2017, the Commission granted Transco’s 
September 5 and September 8, 2017 requests to construct the Central Penn Line North, the 
Central Penn Line South, associated M&R Stations, and the use of various contractor yards. 
 
Garden State Expansion Project (Docket Nos. CP15-89-000) 
On September 9, 2017, Transco placed Phase I of the Garden State Expansion Project into 
service.  
 
New York Bay Initial Rates (Docket No. RP17-991-000) 
On August 31, 2017, Transco filed initial recourse rates for the New York Bay Expansion Project.  
The rates will take effect upon the in-service date of the Project which is expected to be October 
6, 2017.  On September 19, 2017, the Commission accepted the initial recourse rates. 
 
Annual Cash-Out Report (Docket No. RP17-1049-000) 
On September 14, 2017, Transco filed its Annual Cash-Out Report for the period August 1, 2016 
through July 31, 2017. As of the end of July 31, 2017 on a cumulative basis, Transco’s costs 
exceeded its revenues by approximately $47.5 million. In accordance with Section 15 of the 
General Terms and Conditions of Transco’s tariff, Transco will carry forward the net under 
recoveries to the subsequent annual billing period and may offset such net under recoveries 
against any future net over recoveries that may occur in subsequent annual billing periods. 
 
Hillabee Expansion Project (Docket No. RP15-16-000) 
On September 27, 2017, the Commission staff issued a draft supplemental environmental impact 
statement (SEIS) to address the August 22, 2017 Opinion issued by the D.C. Circuit Court of 
Appeals on the Sierra Club’s appeal of the certificates for the Southeast Market Pipelines, 
including Transco’s Hillabee Expansion Project. Comments on the draft SEIS are due November 
20, 2017. 
 
Gulf Connector Expansion Project (Docket No. CP16-494-000) 
On September 21, 2017, the Commission issued an Environmental Assessment Report (EA) for 
the Gulf Connector Expansion Project  
 
Fuel Retention Percentage for Rate Schedules LG-A, LNG, and LG-S (Docket No. RP17-
1105-000) 
On September 28, 2017, Transco filed, pursuant to Section 38 of the General Terms and 
Conditions, a revised fuel retention percentage applicable to Rate Schedules LG-A, LNG, and 
LG-S proposed effective November 1, 2017. 
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